
                   

                   

PATIENTS + VISITORS
Put Your Life in Motion

During the COVID-19 Pandemic,
your health is more important than ever!

Thank You for helping keep our community safe!

FOR YOUR SAFETY
If you have a fever, please stay home - call 
us to reschedule your appointment.
Visitors must remain in the vehicle unless  
patient requires assistace or supervision.
Please sanitize hands upon entry.
Masks must be worn while on campus.
Social Distancing will be strictly followed.
Exam Rooms are disinefected and sanitized 
after each patient interaction.
Exposed surfaces are wiped down regularly.
All surgical patients will be subject to 
COVID-19 Testing.


